
From: Maggie.O-Brien@warwick.ac.uk
To: O"Brien, Maggie
Cc: Kirk, Becca; Lowe, Daniel; Twigg-Flesner, Christian; Hiorns, Sara
Subject: URGENT - DUG MESSAGE RE OUTSTANDING MODULE ISSUES
Date: 10 October 2024 21:09:19

 

Dear Student

Thank you for your patience during the module allocation process.  We are of course
aware of the problems caused to you by the late timetabling of some Modules and we
apologise if this has inconvenienced you.  I am sure we will be discussing this at the next
Staff/Student Liaison Committee so perhaps if you have any concerns or comments you
could raise through your Student Reps.

I hope that most of you have your Term One timetables in place now – the rest of this
message I pass on from the PSS Team in the hope they can, with your help, iron out any
remaining problems quickly.

Term 1 modules

If you have applied for External Modules, please complete the external module
confirmation form (if not already showing on Tabula) and the timetable clash form for
term 1 modules by 4pm on Friday October . No further changes to term 1 modules will be
processed after Friday.

Term 2 modules - You will have been registered for your remaining term 2 Law modules
this afternoon. You will be able to see which modules you have been allocated to on the
modules tab on Tabula (please allow up to 24 hours for this to update).  For Term Two
Modules, your Tabula timetable should update on Monday lunchtime for Law modules, the
WBS timetable will be released at the start of term 2.

Remember, you are not permitted to take modules which have clashing lectures, seminars
or workshops - if you notice a clash, please complete the timetable clash form next week.
If you are taking an external module in term 2 which isn’t showing on your list of Tabula
modules, please complete the external module confirmation form.

Please note, whilst every effort has been made to allocate you to as many of your preferred
options as possible, due to the complexities of module allocation, we cannot permit
students to swap any Law modules or make any changes to their preferences on their
module pre-registration form, except for where there is a clash on your timetable, or you
have been accepted onto an external module.

Thank you again for your patience. 

Best wishes, Maggie

 

mailto:Maggie.O-Brien@warwick.ac.uk
mailto:Maggie.O-Brien@warwick.ac.uk
mailto:B.Kirk@warwick.ac.uk
mailto:Daniel.Lowe@warwick.ac.uk
mailto:C.Twigg-Flesner@warwick.ac.uk
mailto:S.E.Prestleton@warwick.ac.uk
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwarwick.ac.uk%2Ffac%2Fsoc%2Flaw%2Fstudent-hub%2Fug%2Fmodules%2Fmodule-registration%2Fexternal-module-confirmation%2F&data=05%7C02%7CS.E.Prestleton%40warwick.ac.uk%7C23f47426876c43953b8208dce9676b25%7C09bacfbd47ef446592653546f2eaf6bc%7C0%7C0%7C638641877590855042%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=685g4YCB3SzJhMryqkuxeb39OyGZkiv%2BcgIqwzzlsbs%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwarwick.ac.uk%2Ffac%2Fsoc%2Flaw%2Fstudent-hub%2Fug%2Fmodules%2Fmodule-registration%2Fexternal-module-confirmation%2F&data=05%7C02%7CS.E.Prestleton%40warwick.ac.uk%7C23f47426876c43953b8208dce9676b25%7C09bacfbd47ef446592653546f2eaf6bc%7C0%7C0%7C638641877590855042%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=685g4YCB3SzJhMryqkuxeb39OyGZkiv%2BcgIqwzzlsbs%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwarwick.ac.uk%2Ffac%2Fsoc%2Flaw%2Fstudent-hub%2Fug%2Fmodules%2Fmodule-registration%2Fclash&data=05%7C02%7CS.E.Prestleton%40warwick.ac.uk%7C23f47426876c43953b8208dce9676b25%7C09bacfbd47ef446592653546f2eaf6bc%7C0%7C0%7C638641877590874610%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=KcV2F6zOv01WiqdgEqOPipjgvj8n0AKQ85PRgt%2BOmes%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwarwick.ac.uk%2Ffac%2Fsoc%2Flaw%2Fstudent-hub%2Fug%2Fmodules%2Fmodule-registration%2Fclash&data=05%7C02%7CS.E.Prestleton%40warwick.ac.uk%7C23f47426876c43953b8208dce9676b25%7C09bacfbd47ef446592653546f2eaf6bc%7C0%7C0%7C638641877590887679%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=nmQ4Cu9dMUXXWHZG2iwk%2BjQaPcjzOgq4w6bN0x5HFm4%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwarwick.ac.uk%2Ffac%2Fsoc%2Flaw%2Fstudent-hub%2Fug%2Fmodules%2Fmodule-registration%2Fexternal-module-confirmation%2F&data=05%7C02%7CS.E.Prestleton%40warwick.ac.uk%7C23f47426876c43953b8208dce9676b25%7C09bacfbd47ef446592653546f2eaf6bc%7C0%7C0%7C638641877590900535%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2Bf%2Ft90s6m8RE1Q3mKHaf3qE952UalihlRmy%2FCbKvbLA%3D&reserved=0

